
 Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
PreK News 

 
Feb. 1 – Feb. 5; Week #22 

 
Theme:  Where We Live 
Introductions: Letters Qq & Rr 
Bits:   Presidents of the United States, Composers 
Manners:  Review 
Vocabulary:  Story 3 
 
Language: This week in Language, we will discuss Where we live.  We will have 
fun singing the Florida alphabet.  The class will also introduce the letters Qq & Rr 
along with their phonic sounds.  We will also introduce story #3 and our two new  
manners take turns and show good sportsmanship. 
 
Craft & Writing: This week in Craft & Writing, the children will continue to strengthen 
their fine motor skills with name tracing papers.  We are also introducing the letters  
Qq & Rr with letter worksheets that help to promote writing and tracing.  We will follow  
up with Qq & Rr phonics worksheet, this will help the children identify the different sounds.  
The children will engage in scissor practice that also involve patterns.  We will end the week  
with an activity called Where do I live?  This activity gives the children a better understanding of all 
locations they live right down to the house number. 
 
Concept: This week in Concept, we will be “rote counting” to 100 and count by twos to 20. We will 
also continue counting by tens to 100.  We play a shape recognition game and work with a partner to 
engineer a bridge to cross the water.  There will be fun with a tactile bag and on introduction to 
telling time on a clock. 
  
Motor: This week in Motor, we will be playing and doing activities to help strengthen our following 
direction skills as well free play throughout the week. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
Feb. 8  No VPK  
Feb. 12 Valentine’s Day Party 
Feb. 15 President’s Day – Daycare only No VPK & Preschool  
Feb. 15 Open Registration to the Public 
 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to wash your 
child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to school in closed toe 
shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground. Thank you! 
 
PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Karen, Mrs. Michele, Mrs. Schronda, & Ms. Mili 
 
You can find the newsletter on our website:  
bobbienoonans.com 


